
 

 

 

 

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 ASSEMBLY 
 

Friday, November 10, 
2017 

 
At 10:00 a.m. 



 



OUR CHRISTMAS CHARITY 
DRIVE 

Nov. 20ðDec.13 
 
The Kinette Hamper Drive will start soon! 
We will be collecting new toys, books, 
stocking stuffers, food, health products 
and gift cards. They will be donated by the 
ñKinettesò to families in need. 
 
 Please bring toques, mitts and socks to 
decorate our Mitten Tree. These are 
donated to ñKinettesò. 
 
We are fortunate to live in such a caring 
community and we thank you for your 
generosity.  

            
 CHRISTMAS DINNER 

 
 

Our Christmas dinner at Wild Rose will be  
on December 15, 2017 at 12:15ð1:15 p.m..  
As in the past, the students, staff and parents 
will prepare and cook much of the food for this 
event.  A letter will be going home asking for 
help with cooking and volunteering for set up 
and clean up. 
 

THANK YOU 
 
 



 

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL  
 

Our Carnival on October 31st was a tremendous success.  Our entire school jumped into the spirit and 
raised $ 513.00.  Money raised will be sent to support  
Malienna Edah, our Plan International Canada child. 

                 
Way to go, Wild Rose!! 

   Thank you to all our parent volunteers! 


